
 

 

 

 

 

 

1 April 2020 

 
CLP’s 400kV power system voltage dip incident on 30 March 2020 

 
At 4:48pm on 30 March 2020, CLP’s 400kV overhead line connecting Lung Kwu Tan in 

Tuen Mun and Sha Tin was tripped, leading to a short voltage dip which lasted for less 

than 0.1 seconds in the 400kV high-voltage power system. During the voltage dip, 

power supply from CLP was not interrupted.  

 

Same as any other power incidents, CLP will arrange engineering teams to the incident 

site to conduct inspection and carry out repairs, if necessary. 

 

As for the voltage dip incident mentioned above, CLP’s engineering team was 

deployed to the incident site to conduct inspection today (1 April). Preliminary 

inspection indicated that the concerned overhead line and tower were damaged. 

Investigation will continue. 

 

About CLP Power Hong Kong Limited 

CLP Power Hong Kong Limited ("CLP Power") is the Hong Kong utility subsidiary wholly 

owned by CLP Holdings Limited, a company listed on the Hong Kong Stock Exchange 

and one of the largest investor-owned power businesses in Asia. CLP Power operates 

a vertically integrated electricity supply business in Hong Kong, and provides a highly 

reliable supply of electricity and excellent customer services to 6 million people in its 

supply area. 
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